MAIDEN ERLEGH

Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson
Msc (Educational Leadership), BA (Economics)
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1 March 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian
Planned Road Closure Near School

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming road closure near school, scheduled to start on
Monday 4 March until Wednesday 15 May on Betchworth Avenue. Please see the image
below, the red dashed line indicates where the road is closed, and the blue line indicates the
diversion route. We foresee the road closure causing significant disruption near school and
to avoid unnecessary congestion, we urge students to walk or cycle to school whenever
possible. Please only drive to school if absolutely necessary and plan your journey ahead to
avoid lateness.

Students in Years 10, 11 and 13 are reminded that exams start at the beginning of May and
exam boards will not grant special dispensation for lateness, therefore, it is crucial students
are punctual.

We kindly ask that you respect our neighbours at the front of school and our neighbours along
Maiden Erlegh Drive. Maiden Erlegh Drive is a private residential road, and vehicles are not
permitted to use this road for dropping off or picking up students from school.

Your cooperation and understanding during this time are greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely
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Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales

under company number 07548754 with registered office at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. “Maiden Erlegh School” is a business name of the company.



